YCS George Washington School
386 Hudson Street

Hackensack, NJ  07601

Ph:  201-931-1301  Fax:  201-931-1305








October 13, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers,

I hope you are all well and safe!!

Our Phase II begins Monday, October 19th.   Every Monday and Friday from 

9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. will be remote learning for ALL students.  Some students will be in the school building Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. while other students will be learning virtually from home Monday through Friday.

When your child is learning virtually from home they MUST log into FlipGrid first to get their instructions and links for Zoom.  ALL students who are coming to the school MUST wear a mask on the school bus and in the school all day.
Please join us for the Virtual Parent Meeting on Wednesday, October 14 at 4:00 p.m. to discuss Phase II in further detail.

Thank you.








Sincerely,








Ruth Ann Hunt








Principal
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